DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

16th September 2019

Dear Parents / Guardians

S4 Students taking Visual Art

In order to cater for students who have different needs, interests and orientations, our school is going to offer Visual Art for S4 students who are interested in taking Visual Art as a third elective.

Students have to attend the lessons for Visual Art every Saturday morning (except school holidays) from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon.

We hope that once the students have applied taking this course, parents / guardians can encourage and remind their child / ward to attend the lessons punctually and consistently so that they can prepare themselves very well for the HKDSE. Students have to wear school uniform when coming back for the course. A light demerit will be given if students have been absent twice without a parent's letter and a doctor's certificate.

Parents / guardians please sign the reply slip below and instruct your child / ward to bring it back and return it to Ms Cheung on or before 20th September 2019 (Friday).

Thanks for your attention.

Yours faithfully

Lodrin

K.C. Lo Principal

	ply Slip (PN_1920_032)		
Re: S4 VA as a third elective		G. 4. 1. 0010	
Dear Principal		September 2019	
I understand the aims and the arrangement o	of the captioned course and my ch	ild / ward	
would like to join the course and pro	omise to try his/her best.		
does not want to join the course.			
Name of student:	Class:	Class No.:	
Name of Parent / Guardian:			
Signature of Parent / Guardian:			